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CHANGE OF REGISTERED OFFICE

CHANGE OF REGISTERED OFFICE

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors (the ‘‘Directors’’) of Far East Holdings International

Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) is pleased to announce that the registered office of the Company

will be changed to Unit 904, 9 Floor, Wings Building, 110–116 Queen’s Road Central,

Central, Hong Kong with effect from Monday, 27 April 2020. The telephone number,

facsimile number and website of the Company remain unchanged.

By Order of the Board

Far East Holdings International Limited

Dr. Wong Yun Kuen

Chairman

Hong Kong, 24 April 2020

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises five Directors, of which two are
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Shing, Danny and Mr. Mak Ka Wing, Patrick.


